
 
Presented  

To 

Lynn Terry 
In appreciation for  

10 Years 
 of dedicated Service 

 

Congratulations for reaching this significant milestone in your career. Your effort and dedication 
play a tremendous part in our success and we appreciate your commitment.  
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County it is our 
great pleasure to recognize and thank Lynn for her 10 years of dedicated service. 

 
 

   Recognized By:        Acknowledged By: 
 
 
______________________________________        __________________________________           

TAMC Chairman, John Phillips     Executive Director, Debra L. Hale       
       June 1, 2018                                                           


